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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No.        ILO                     s.2022

Corrigendum on Division Memorandum No.  147, a 2022 Division Webinar on
Differentiated Instruction, Strategies, and Activities in Teaching Filipino

To:        Assistant schools Division superintendent
OIC-Chief, Curriculum lmplementation Division
Chief School Governance and Operation Division
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools

1.          Relative to Division Memorandum No.147,  s 2022 "Division webinar on
Differentiated Instruction, Strategies, and Activities in Teaching Filipino", please be
informed that it has been rescheduled from April 26-28,2022 to May 4-6, 2022.

2.         Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.
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